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IMPORTANT NOTICE - 225 REWORK 
The Mercury Marine Outboard Business Unit issued
Service Bulletin 94-11 which explains a rework pro-
gram on the 3.0L 225. Registered owners also re-
ceived a letter explaining the rework and what proce-
dures they needed to follow. Inadvertently, some
registered owners of Hi-Performance 2.5L 225 Pro-
Max/Super Magnum models also received letters.

Everyone should be aware that the rework only
pertains to the 3.0L 225 and does not pertain to
the Pro Max/Super Magnum Series.  Any dealers
that have ordered kits to rework Hi-Performance 2.5L
225’s should return the kits to Mercury Marine, Fond
du Lac.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have
caused.


